
SHERBURNE COUNTY 

NOTICE OF ABSENTEE VOTING PRESIDENTIAL NOMINATION PRIMARY 

 The Sherburne County Auditor/Treasurer’s Office is administering absentee voting for all 
Sherburne County residents for the Presidential Nomination Primary  on Tuesday March 5, 2024. 
Absentee voting can be done in-person at the Sherburne County Auditor/Treasurer’s Office located at 
Sherburne County Government Center 13880 Business Center Drive NW, Suite 100, Elk River, MN 55330 
during normal business hours of 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Monday through Friday. Additional voting hours 
will be Saturday, March 2, 2024 from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. and Monday March 4, 2024 from 4:30 p.m. 
to 5:00 p.m. Absentee Voting can also be done via mail by contacting the Auditor/Treasurer’s Office at 
(763)765-4351 or elections@co.sherburne.mn.us. 

 The City of Elk River will be an absentee voting location for the Presidential Nomination Primary.  
Residents that reside in the City of Elk River will be able to apply for and vote an absentee ballot during 
business hours.  City Hall is located at 13065 Orono Parkway, Elk River.  The phone number is 763-635-
1000.  Business hours are Monday through Friday 8-4:30 PM. And on Saturday March 2, 2024, from 9:00 
a.m. to 3:00 p.m. and on Monday March 4, 2024, from 4:30 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

 

Diane Arnold 

Sherburne County Auditor/Treasurer 

Dated this 22st day of January 2024 
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